
Date: 5/19/2016 

Subject: CF#14-1635-S2

To : Mayor Garcetti, Matthew Glesne, CPC,Justin Wesson,Councilmember- Wesson ,Council Member 
Mike Bonin ,and all the Council Members of LA City:

I am writing in regards to council file # CF#14-1635-S2 and planning commission file # CPC-2016- 
1243-CA. I'm a host in Los Angeles, CA who will be affected by the proposed Draft Ordinance.

I am retired and live alone. I go days without meeting and interacting with other people. 
Telephone is fine; however, it is not the same. If I am limited to 90 days with Airbnb, then I will have 
almost 146 days with no one to interact and communicate with. I do like meeting people and the people 
I met so far has brightened up my retired life. Please reconsider the time frame limit. Loneliness is bad 
for my well being.

Thank you for hearing my story!

Rosemary Perera


